
From: Baker, Josh
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Stirling, BryanBryanStirling@gov.sc.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/20/2012 12:14:11 PM
Subject: Fw: Letter from Secretary Sebelius to the Governors

Attachments: dear governor.pdf

----- Original Message -----
 
From: Snow, Jennifer (HHS/IEA) [mailto:Jennifer.Snow@hhs.gov]
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 11:25 AM
To: HHS IEA (OS/IEA) <HHSIEA@hhs.gov>
 
Cc: Dioguardi, Paul (HHS/IEA) <Paul.Dioguardi@hhs.gov>; Barson, Emily (HHS/IEA) <Emily.
Barson@hhs.gov>; Mason, James (HHS/IEA) <james.mason@hhs.gov>; Moushey, Allyn (HHS/IEA) 
<Allyn.Moushey@cms.hhs.gov>; Witkowski, Kasia (HHS/IEA) <Kasia.Witkowski@hhs.gov>
 
Subject: Letter from Secretary Sebelius to the Governors 
 

Dear Colleague:
 

Today, Health and Human Services Secretary Sebelius wrote the nation's Governors and the Mayor 
of the District of Columbia regarding next steps on implementation of the Affordable Care Act. The 
Secretary is sending a personally addressed letter to each Governor, but a copy of the language is 
attached. 
 

Paul Dioguardi
 
Director of Intergovernmental and External Affairs
 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
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